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Term 1 Week 2

English

Maths

This week we started our SPAG lessons, this week we were
recapping nouns. We then went on a noun hunt around the
school, noting down who they saw, where they went and the
things they saw. After that we started our first English text
which is ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ by Drew Daywalt. First, we
looked at the front cover and predicted why the crayons
might’ve quit. Then after we read the text, we wrote what we
thought our favourite crayon would’ve done once they quit
drawing!

In Maths this week we have been continuing our learning of Place
Value. We have been learning about one more than any given number
to 100. We had to read the questions carefully to ensure an
understanding of the questions. For example. __ is one more than 13,
which is one more than __. Following on from this, we were recapping
our knowledge of number lines and working out where numbers would
go between 0-100. We then investigated problems such as ‘If my start
number is 62 and my end number is 72, what would be the 4th
number?’ 

PE
We started our PE learning this week. Our lessons will be on
Mondays and Thursdays. Please ensure that any earrings
are out on these days or that your child can remove them
themselves. On Mondays we will be doing Dance this term
and Thursdays will be ball skills. Due to the 11+ taking part
in the hall this week our first ball skills sessions will be next
week.



Homework
Please read daily and record it in your Reading Record Book.
Please start to learn the two times tables (from 0x2 to
12x2). The children will not be tested just yet, but it is
important to start learning the two times tables (in any
order). 
Please learn the spellings (Uploaded to Seesaw) to be tested
next Thursday.

Dates
Individual Photos - Friday 27th September
World Mental Health Day -10th October (Wear Yellow)
Woodland Learning - Thursday 24th October 


